irishkittenZ4
on behalf of myself, and everyone else who finds themselves in my

situation, I'd like to express my gratitude to you, and everyone else who
helps, for uploading everything we've sent in for submission. Like many
serving time, I've lost contact with just about everyone I've ever known,
family included, which has left me virtually alone. In recent years, I began
to reach out, searching for a way to become the man I wanted to be, rather
than allowing myself to be defined by past accusations, whether true or not.
In so doing, I've discovered that there are some truly wonderful,
compassionate people out there in the world, people such as yourself who take
their time in an attempt to relay my thoughts from in here to the people out
there. Again, to you and everyone out there volunteering their time, thank you
from the bottom of my heart.

As always, if you, or anycne else, has anything they wish to share, you
can do so, either by leaving a response online, or by sending me a snail mail
to the following address:

Shawn L. Perrot CDCR# V-42461
CMC-East Cell# 6326

P.0. Box 8101

San Luis Obispo, CA 93409-8101



